
05th of December 2020 

Ms. Susanna Kooistra 

ETSI, Mobile Competence Center 

 

Subject: Nomination for 3GPP SA#90-e Test Elections 

 

Dear Ms. Kooistra, 

 

We are proud to nominate Mr. Suresh Chitturi for the upcoming 3GPP SA#90-e Test 

Elections i.e. post-pandemic party “officials” election.  

 

With everything we know about Mr. Chitturi, we believe he has all the qualifications 

to be your most eligible barkeeper, and without any hesitation, we would like to 

nominate him to the position of the “Barkeeper” at the much awaited post-pandemic 

3GPP party that he and the entire 3GPP community deserves! 

 

You guys deserve a BIG party, and we hope you continue the great job you are doing! 

 

Sincerely, 

The CHITTURI Family 

PS: Please stay within your limits, and remember to take some great pictures! 

 


